
Thank you for all of the hard work you do.  
 
When considering this bill please remember that not every product is good or safe for every body. Many 
children have had serious adverse reactions to vaccines and OHA will NOT give most of these children a 
medical exemption. Parents know their children best and what should and shouldn’t be put into their 
little bodies. To make individuals decide between possibly harming their child with injections that have 
caused past injury or taking away their education is a choice no parent should be forced to make. Many 
of these families have working parents and homeschool is not even an option. Also, many of the 
vaccines are to prevent diseases that are less dangerous than the vaccines themselves for some. What’s 
so wrong with getting chicken pox? It is a week of illness and some believe that these types of illnesses 
actually educate your immune system to fight more serious stuff in the future. Not enough research has 
been done on these vaccines and the long term effects on society!  
 
This has nothing to do with”vax/anti-vax” and everything to do with supporting medical, religious and 
educational freedom. 
 
Please do not pass this bill. Thank you.  
 
Leah 
 


